

May 30, 2007

Follow-up to May 30, 2007 Loss Factor Meeting

Stakeholders,

Attached to this email is the presentation used at the loss factor stakeholder meeting (with some clarifications) on May 30.

Please provide input by June 10 regarding loss factor treatment in the new 2007 Transmission Regulation. Please also provide input on other Rule changes you feel should be considered during this Rule cycle.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,

Original signed by

Robert Baker, P.Eng.

403 539 2614 lossfactor@aeso.ca